
DISTRICT 90’S  

PUBLIC INFORMATION / COOPERATION WITH THE 

PROFESSIONAL COMMUNITY COMMITTEE 

SPEAKER TRAINING WORKSHOP 

FINGER-FOOD POTLUCK 

WHEN: 1-4PM, SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 19TH  

WHERE: NSIG, 413 WILLIAM ST. VACAVILLE 

COME JOIN US AS WE LEARN HOW TO SPEAK AT   

NON-AA MEETINGS TO CARRY THE AA MESSAGE      

TO THE ALCOHOLIC WHO STILL SUFFERS 

                            
P.l.—The purpose of P.l. service work is to provide accurate A.A. information to the public when 
requested. P.l. committees visit schools, businesses and community meetings for this purpose. They 
also serve as resources for our friends in the local media, emphasizing our Traditions of anonymity, 
singleness of purpose and nonaffiliation, as well as offering A.A. public service announcements to 
radio and television stations. 
 
C.P.C.—Members of these committees provide information about A.A. to those who have contact 
with alcoholics through their profession. This group includes health care professionals, educators, 
members of the clergy, lawyers, social workers, union leaders, and industrial managers, government 
officials, as well as those working in the field of alcoholism. Information is provided about where we 
are, what we are, what we can do, and what we cannot do. 


